
 
 

Attention All 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Students… 

 
STUDENT COUNCIL IS HOSTING 

THE SPRING DANCE!  
 

When: Friday, April 21st  
Time: 7 p.m. to 9 p.m.  

Cost: $5  
 

Snacks and drinks will be available for $1.00!  
 

Tickets can be purchased this week (April 17th to April 21st) 
during middle school lunch.   

 
Parent pick up and drop off will be at the side door by the 

superintendent’s office. 
 

Please contact Ms. Leap (jleap@hollandschool.org) or  
Mr. Pfenning (rpfen@hollandschool.org) with any questions.  

 
 

 


